
 
I would like to share my support for HB 2385.  I believe it should be up to the individual district to decide 
whether adopting the Common Core standards is a good thing for its students.  I disagree with my 
district being told what to teach, how to teach, and when to teach it, especially when I know the 
teachers of my children are not in complete agreement with these standards.  Keep control local.  Please 
pass HB 2385. 
 
Thank you for your time. 
 
Sincerely, 
Denise  Bents 
Grants Pass, Oregon 

 


